
 

  

 
 

 

March 29, 2019 
 

Ronald M. Spritzer, Chairman 

Nicholas G. Trikouros 

Dr. Sekazi K. Mtingwa 

Atomic Safety and Licensing Board 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20555 

 

  

 SUBJECT: Seabrook License Amendment Proceeding, Docket No. 50-443 LAR  

  

Dear Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel Members:   

As requested in your March 13, 2019, Memorandum (Regarding Issuance of Final Safety 

Evaluation), the C-10 Research and Education Foundation, Inc. (“C-10”) hereby notifies you that 

C-10 does not plan to submit contentions regarding the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Staff’s final Safety Evaluation of March 11, 2019.   

 

Sincerely,  

/s/  

Diane Curran 

 

Cc:  Service List 

Natalie Hildt Treat, Executive Director, C-10   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




